
From: Nitin Mehrotra <nitin.mehrotra@bajajfinserv.in> 
Date: Wed, Jan 28, 2015 at 6:34 PM 
Subject: RE: FEEDBACK FOR YOUR CONSIGNMENT-PUN007896........PUNE TO LUCKNOW 
To: Shifting Assistant <shifting.assistant@agarwalpackers.com> 
 
 
First of all Thanks for your services. 
  
During your services, I had noted few points. 
  
1 – End to End services 
2 – All goods are secured and safe, due to your packing. 
3 – None of your person, had taken any support to shifting the goods at My Home. 
4 – Specially thanks to Sateyendra’s Team-co-ordination. 
5 -  None of other, shiva, whose updating me the position of goods and make the possible delivery on 
my required day. 
  
Regards, 
  
Nitin Mehrotra 
Regional Manager - Flow- Collection 
Bajaj Finance Limited 


